## **Community Relations Committee**

CRC

**Meeting Notes** 

July 21, 2015

The July meeting of the CRC committee was held 7-21-15 at 10:00 a.m. in the annex.

## **UNFINISHED BUSINESS**

The 2015 Hurricane Booklets will be printed and given out through our block captains.

It was noted that HEB will dispose of any non-narcotic prescriptions for residents, instead of discarding them ourselves.

Rory is checking prices for advertising our community as a 55 and over, active adult community. We are striving to get it message to prospective buyers that this is not necessarily a retirement, and certainly not an assisted living community. We will do so through realtors with houses for sale within our subdivision.

## **NEW BUSINESS**

The Health Fair will be held September 12<sup>th</sup> from 2-4 p.m. in the ballroom. Everyone is busy working on their parts for this important seminar. Hope to see everyone attending. Stay tuned for announcements concerning this program.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Billie Velazquez